
House Reward 
Congratulations to St David’s house who have collected the most house points last term.  
 
As a reward for showing outstanding effort, respect, faith and aspiration, the children in St David’s house 
can come in their own clothes on Friday 26th January and there will be a film in the afternoon for them to 
watch if they want. 

Sports Hall Athletics City Final  

Winners 2018 

It was a fantastic team effort. Very exciting.  
 
The children were a real credit to the school. 

First Holy Communion 
There will be a meeting for parents of Y2 children making their First Holy 
Communion who regularly attend mass at Mother of God Church on Monday 
12th February at 8.00pm. 
 

Parents must see Father before the meeting. 

SEND Coffee Morning 

Our next SEND coffee morning will be on Wednesday 31st January 9.00am till 

10.00am.  We are very pleased to say that our guest speaker will be Juliette Cain 

who will be talking about “Achieving and believing as a child with complex SEND”. 

Prayer of the Week 

Dear Jesus 

We pray for those effected by the bad weather this week 

We pray that the elderly stay safe and warm and have someone to look 

after them in these cold months. 

Amen 

Eve & Madeleine  Y6 



Rainbows and Sunbeams 

For many years, we have been able to help children to start to come to terms with the effects of loss, 

bereavement and separation through the RAINBOWS (age 6-11) and SUNBEAMS (age 4-6) programmes.  

These provide peer support to enable children to share their feelings in a safe, supportive and             

confidential environment.  Feedback from children and parents shows that participation can have a very 

positive impact, helping those involved to move forward as their lives change.  

We would like to start some new groups soon, so if you think your child might benefit from these, please 

look out for further details by email.  A Parent Guide attached to the newsletter with information about 

the sessions.  For children in Year 1, either Sunbeams or Rainbows will be most suitable and we will place 

your child in the group which is most appropriate for them. 

If you have any questions or are interested in finding out more, please speak to Mrs McLoughlin, Mrs 

Wright or Mrs Heaton.    It really does make a difference!  

Building Confident Parents 
Parenting is one of the most rewarding roles you can take on.  However, it is also one of the most        
difficult.  We all need advice, support and confidence to help us to succeed in this challenging task!  After 
half term, Mrs McLoughlin and Mrs O’Shea, will be leading a course of eight evening sessions based on 
the Family Caring Trust Programme.  The course is suitable for ALL parents and feedback from previous 
sessions has been overwhelmingly positive.  Look out for further details which are being emailed to all 
parents.  You might be surprised at the difference it can make to you and your children. Have a look at 
what some previous participants have said. 

 

 

 

I’ve pressed the ‘reset’ button on many of my 
approaches to parenting.  The course has    
given me tools to take through life.  I’ve really 
enjoyed the learning and sharing. 

One of the biggest differences is having 
some time to stop, share and reflect.  The 
course content has given me lots of ideas 
which will influence my parenting        
techniques. 

I went to the course with quite a lot of experience already but what I learned on the course 
was invaluable.  We all try to be good-enough parents but sometimes we are exasperated by 
our children's behaviour and we simply accept it as ' how children are'.  But this course       
highlighted the fact that small differences to the way I behave with my children can make huge 
differences to the way they behave.  And, let's face it, we all want polite, sociable, thoughtful 
children as well as ones who are independent and have opinions of their own.  That             
combination IS possible, despite popular belief, and this course, without a doubt, led me in the 
right direction. 



St Wilfrid’s Super Science! 

In Y3/4 class we are thinking about the wonderful work of magnets and forces and how some things are 

highly attracted whilst others are not.  

What other forces are there which operate on objects? What do we mean by gravity? How come we are 

aren’t floating around in the universe? 

Orla "I like science because we 
get to use lots of different 
equipment. I also like it because 
you get to find about lots of 
different machines like Newton 
Metres. I enjoyed exploring 
about the teeth and didn't     
realise it was so interesting! I 
love the way Mr Brelsford and 
Miss Mycroft make the subject 
really interesting." 

Harry "Its fabulous because you 
get to learn about stuff like 
forces. We've talked about   
variable units. Last week we 
had these red boxes and put 
these heavy items in the boxes 
and used the    Newton Metre 
to see how heavy it was. We 
found out that the milk was 2.7 
Newton Metre. When I grow up 
I want to be a Liverpool       
football player and maybe a 
scientist as well" 

Isaac "I really like learning 
about the functions of muscles 
and thought that the way Mr       
Brelsford explained it was really 
useful. I also liked learning 
about magnets and found it 
fascinating how they pour some 
stuff together like metals! 
When I grow up I want to be a 
Sheffield Wednesday Footballer 
but maybe I might be a physio 
because of what I now know." 

Nethergreen Boys Football Team 

Nethergreen Boys Football Team are currently looking  for more Year 1 

players to join the football team.  

Training is on Sunday mornings 10.00am till 11.00am. 

 

If you are interested please ring Sumaiya on 07975767351 or email   

sumaiya20@hotmail.co.uk. 

mailto:sumaiya20@hotmail.co.uk


Expansion Consultation 

The Trustees of the Diocese have given the Governing Body permission to begin a consultation period 

regarding the potential expansion of St Wilfrid’s Primary School from 45 places to 60  places.   

Why are we considering expansion? 

There is a high demand for Catholic places in this area of Sheffield, which has meant that a   

number of Catholic children have not been offered a place in a Catholic school for three years running in 

the two Umbrella schools. 

St Wilfrid’s has been operating a model of mixed classes however this presents challenges with the      

National Curriculum 2014 because it is mastery curriculum based on year group expectations. 

The workload of class teachers of mixed classes can be higher than those of single year group classes. 

The move from 45 to 60 places is not as significant as 30 to 60. 

St Wilfrid’s has a large site with extensive outdoor spaces.  

What are the key considerations? 

In order to increase from 45 to 60 places, St Wilfrid’s would need four additional classrooms with toilet 

and cloakroom facilities.  This would involve applying to the Education Funding Agency through the    

Condition Improvement Fund.   

As part of the expansion project, other areas of school would also need to be considered to ensure       

appropriate circulation, dining space, kitchen provision and access to outdoor space, etc.  

It is likely that any building project of this size would need to be completed in phases.   

This would be an opportunity to recruit several new members of staff. 

There would be a number of associated challenges, such as parking outside of school, which would need 

to be explored.   

The timescale would be dictated by the success or failure of the Condition Improvement Fund               

application, which would mean that the earliest the school could realistically admit its first 60 Reception 

children would be September 2019 and this would continue over a four year period until the school 

reached its new capacity. 

This is a significant consideration for the Governing Body therefore we would encourage all stakeholders 

to share their comments or feelings. 

Please email enquiries@stwilfridssheffield.co.uk with the subject ‘expansion’ by February half term. 
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Young Voices 2018 

The KS2 Choir had a fabulous evening at Young Voices yesterday. We think 

that Ella’s, Olivia’s and Nina’s comments say it all:- 

“Young Voices was like living in a dream. It was the best experience of our 

lives. When they turned the lights off it was all starry. We hope to have the 

same experience next year and we would definitely urge people to join Choir 

for Young Voices. It was amazing!” 




